
From: Dixon, Richard
To: Rick Henry
Cc: Geise, Mark; Borrello, George; Almeter, Ron; Strandburg, Rosemarie
Subject: Re: Commercial Air Service at Jamestown airport
Date: Saturday, August 31, 2019 5:57:07 PM

Rick

Thanks for your support. 

Rich

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 31, 2019, at 2:16 PM, Rick Henry <RHenry@cplteam.com> wrote:

We will do a three year sponsorship at $500 a year starting in 2020.
 

From: Dixon, Richard <DixonR@co.chautauqua.ny.us> 
Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 4:46 PM
To: Dixon, Richard <DixonR@co.chautauqua.ny.us>
Subject: Commercial Air Service at Jamestown airport
 
Attached is a condensed information sheet regarding the Proposed Commercial Air
Service to Chautauqua County Jamestown Airport (JHW). What a great opportunity to
showcase your company and participate in the resurgence commercial air service in
Chautauqua County. If you would like to become a sponsor please send in your

sponsorship pledge by August 27th. The commitment is for three years , with the first
payment due in 2020.
Don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
 
 
 
Richard E. Dixon
Chief Financial Officer
County of Chautauqua Industrial Development Agency
201 West Third Street, Suite 115
Jamestown, NY 14701
716.661.8905
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